UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

March 21s%t
s S o O

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Dear Dr., Allen:

The Sixteenth Annual Kansas
Relays will be held thlis year on Aprill Z25rd.

As in the past, we are asking
a number of our good friends to act as officials for
this meet, and I am writing to ask i1If you can serve
in this capacity. A reply at your early convenience
will be greatly appreciated, as we are desirous of
having a complete list of our officlials in the Kansas

Relays program.

Information concerning position,
costume, etc., will be sent to you at a later date.

We shall greatly appreciate
your kind cooperation.

Very sincerely yours,
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Gwinn Henry
Director of Athletics




